ILLINGOIS Pat Quinn, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF CENTRAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES

James P. Sledge, Director

January 20, 2011

The Honorable Pat Quinn
Governor

State of lilinois

207 State House
Springfield, llinois 62706

Dear Governor Quinn:

in compliance with 30 ILCS 605/7.1, requiring CMS to report conveyances of real surplus property
annually, we submit the following infermation, due on or before February 1, 2011:

The Department of Central Management Services, Bureau of Property Management,
has no real property conveyances to report for the 2010 calendar year.

In compliance with 20 ILCS 405/405-300, requiring CMS to report new installment/lease purchase
agreements executed in the previous year, we submit the following information, due on or before
February 15, 2011;

The Department of Central Management Services, Bureau of Property Management,
has no new installment/lease purchases to report for the 2010 calendar year.

If you should have questions or require further information, please contact Ms. Connie Dishon, CMS
Bureau of Property Management, at (217) 524-4444.

Sincerely,

/'L“—/%

James P. Sledge
Director

cc: Connie Dishon
Tim Duckworth
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